
 
This Week at . . . Upcoming Sunday Services

Upcoming Events

Messages from Our Community

Partner Organizations and Other News

First Parish in Waltham Contacts

Upcoming Sunday Services
On Our Way Home
September 15, 10.30am

Last week, we were all invited to go on a
journey together. This week, we will talk
more about our destination. We will
explore the various kinds of homes that
we seek to create for ourselves and each
other here on earth and the home we
return to when our journeys here are
complete. Join us for an invitation to
companion each other on our journeys
home! 

To accommodate guests who will be coming for the COTW fundraiser and might need
accessible parking in the front lot at the church, please use the Elks parking lot or the back
parking lot at the church this week. Thank you.

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=3cadb0cc-ec23-41d6-88bd-1acc17a41fb8


This Week in Youth Faith Formation
 
This week, our Chalice Children and Jr. Youth Groups will head downstairs after the Wisdom Tale to
begin exploring this month's theme, The Practice of Invitation.

All are invited to join us as we explore what "home" means and how church can be one of our many
homes. Each group will use different games, art, and group discussions to create a covenant (a set of
promises on how we want to be together and show up for each other at church) of their own. We will
also be making chalices to take with us as a way of inviting spiritual practice into our lives outside of
Sunday mornings. Children and youth will then join the rest of the congregation for the Coffee Hour.

Leading Chalice Children: Vivian Siegfried and Pam Penton
Leading Jr. Youth: April Rosario and Autumn Sivits-Camara

If you wish to join services virtually, click here.
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83014040510pwd=UFhuTktjN2VGSHRlZzBZU2RwbGFFUT09
Password: FPW101

Upcoming Events

First Parish in Waltham is proud to be
supporting Chaplains on the Way with a
Silent Auction & Community Barbecue.
 

September 15
12 PM to 3 PM

in Whitcomb Hall

(Due to the event, we will not hold our usual
coffee hour).
 
First Parish in Waltham members and friends
are invited to help by providing sides,
beverages, or three volunteers for 30-minute
grilling shifts. 
 
We hope you can help, to sign up, go to:
 
Signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AABAF29A2F
CCF8-50702262-chaplains#/
 
Kindly sign up by Friday, September 13. 

For more information about the event,
please visit 
https://www.chaplainsontheway.us

Book Club

"the phone booth on the
edge of the world"
by Laura Imai Messina

​September 19th at 1pm.
Meeting in the
Harrington Room and
online.
All are welcome.

Messages from our Community
Faith Formation Zoom Orientation: Get to Know April and
the Program

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83014040510?pwd=UFhuTktjN2VGSHRlZzBZU2RwbGFFUT09
https://uixgqkfab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lbm0LuTpaj3JVagBhonwc-EMUp8Oxvyt_2o-Ucj90zYaTmzPJt9AKCz7ACzhnUZxq9WU4w2Z5_WvM2Ens7bKTeXG1siK5OEmp5eql8P-ZQWCPvYQhBQVtHVoFbqHGzCcgbNG9ua4o0PxihnIw_xXP1U5czQ5ILkJW82uTYQX_nAb6uW3DmgfyfitS1p-tksXHfveo3okHbZaD_JkjoswbbEcWliQ0se0&c=uN0hhBm-Suxi5EYJKfIm2Rw4M4Ee7YXdS4JveHDpcQ2X5XNZD9gmRg==&ch=_w573iZ2GH6TXcV9JQEKfBtLMQyQSJSuLu4Npi5CcIltZjj3s14_Dg==
https://www.chaplainsontheway.us/


Everyone, Parents, Caregivers, Kids and Youth, Church Members, and
Friends, are invited to join April for our Faith Formation Orientation on
Wednesday, September 11, at 7 p.m. 

​April will be going over what folks can expect each Sunday during youth
faith formation, what folks can look forward to in terms of new adult faith
formation small groups, and her hopes of adding a nursery and youth group
in the near future. There will also be lots of time for folks to ask any
questions they have as well as share their hopes and dreams for the Faith Formation Program.

Join Zoom here
Meeting ID: 843 3297 5146
Passcode: 127658

Partner Organizations and Other News

Birthdays Among Us!

The Membership Committee is helping us
celebrate birthdays as a congregation! Please let
us know yours by emailing Brenda Asis:
membership.commissioner@walthamuu.org

Frank Orvitz 9/2
Manny Kamal 9/12
Pam Penton 9/15
Jade Taylor 9/15

Donna VanderClock 9/16
Evan Taylor 9/22

Dylan Remage-Healy 9/30

Pastoral Care in Our Congregation during
the summer months:

Our Lay Pastoral Care Team is available year-
round for compassionate listening and
companionship.

Consider reaching out when you or a loved one:

Have been diagnosed or are living with a
serious illness
Are going into the hospital
Have a relationship in trouble
Are coping with a personal loss
Could use support around your gender
identity or sexual orientation
Have had a death in the family
Want to discuss an addiction issue
Are struggling with mental illness
Want to talk about your spiritual journey
Have vocational, ethical, or religious
questions
Want to plan your wedding
Need to plan a memorial service

Please reach out to us if you believe we can help!
pastoralcare@walthamuu.org 

Staff Team
Parish Minister
Rev. Elizabeth Carrier-Ladd
781.899.0174

Office Administrator /
Music and Choir Director 
Emma Campbell

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84332975146?pwd=OGAc0oLWqjZMOrou5Mz0N44zLV2wWs.1
mailto:membership.commissioner@walthamuu.org
mailto:pastoralcare@walthamuu.org


revelka@walthamuu.org

Director of Faith Formation
April Rosario
508.813.3343
april.rosario@walthamuu.org

781.893.6240 
office@walthamuu.org
or 
musicdirector@walthamuu.org

Facilities Coordinator
KJ Robertson Jr.
781.893.6240
kj@walthamuu.org

Board Members
President, Board of Managers
Deb Jose
president@walthamuu.org

Assistant Treasurer
Dan DeHainaut
asst.treasurer@walthamuu.org

Clerk
Peter Duane
clerk@walthamuu.org

Community Outreach Commissioner
Elisse Ghitelman
outreach.commissioner@walthamuu.org

Finance
Janet Riley
janet.riley@walthamuu.org

Membership
Brenda Asis
brenda.asis@walthamuu.org

Music and Worship Commissioner
Bethany Templeton Klem
bethany.klem@walthamuu.org

Property
Walter Beebe-Center
property@walthamuu.org

Religious Education Commissioner
Pam Penton
pam.penton@walthamuu.org

Treasurer
Dan Taylor
treasurer@walthamuu.org

 
​The mission of First Parish in Waltham ​

is to be a caring, inclusive, spiritual community committed to using free inquiry
and the power of love to achieve peace, justice, and a sustainable world. 

Stay connected on our Website, Facebook Page, or on Instagram!
Like and follow us to get updates and news!

Waltham UU Facebook Page Waltham UU Webpage
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